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June 25, 1993 

Mr. Dave Parks 
3456 17th Street 
San Francisco, CA 94110 0661,,,a  
Dear Dave: 
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CITIZENS FOR TRUTH OF THE KENNEDY ASSASSINATION + 

P.O. BOX 5185 
SHERMAN OAKS, CA 91413 USA 

818-980-8493 

PETER LEMKIN - JIM DIEUCENIO - EUGENE STURGIS - DENNIS EFFLE • DAVID MANNING N 	 

CYRIL WECHT MD ID - JIM MARRS - JACK WHITE - WILLIAM TURNER • GAETON FONZI - GORDON WINSLOW ++* 

This letter is to inform you of the creation of a new coordinating 
group to intensify efforts by existing organizations for a full and 
truthful accounting of the three major political assassinations of 
the 1960's: 	the murders of President John F. Kennedy, Senator 
Robert F. Kennedy, and Dr. Martin Luther King. "Citizens For Truth 
Of The Kennedy Assassination +" was created out of the call for 
action at the "Second Midwest Symposium on Political 
Assassinations", which took place during the first week of April, 
1993. 	This committee needs your assistance in obtaining these 
goals. 

The purpose of this organization is to form an umbrella group for 
all interested parties to collectively work together towards a 
final, and truthful, resolution of these unsatisfactorily resolved 
events. 

In order to maximize our legislative and communicative impact, we 
are requesting that you join us in this effort by making available 
to the committee, in strictest confidence, any and all lists you 
have of companies, groups or individuals that might join us in 
these efforts. 

Our first, and most immediate, goal is to exert organized lobbying 
pressure on the executive branch of government to comply with the 
time provisions of Senate Joint Resolution #3006, commonly called 
"The Assassination Materials Act of 1992", and constitute the 
mandated six person review board forthwith. 

The primary aim of the committee is to coordinate efforts for the 
release of these files with current Congressional activities for 
the permanent formation of the Office of Independent Consul; an 
office with the full powers of subpoena and censure with adequate 
and continuing budgetary considerations. 

- A CITIZEN'S MOVEMENT FOR TRUTH, JUSTICE AND DEMOCRACY - 
"ALL THAT IS NECESSARY FOR EVIL TO PREVAIL - IS FOR GOOD PEOPLE TO DO NOTHING" 
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In that way the mechanism for redressing governmental deficiencies 
in these cases will be in place by the time the files are finally 
released. This will also ease all future efforts to re-open each 
of these cases. 

If we have one without the other, we will, in effect, have produced 
nothing more than another 30 years worth of reading material on the 
case. 

The committee plans to establish the broadest base possible in 
reaching and educating the general public with it's work and will 
accomplish this through a variety of efforts, including: 	a 
speakers bureau, both here and abroad; a computer bulletin board 
(BPS); an 800 Number for information and resource access; 
sponsoring of radio shows and T.V. documentaries; demonstrations on 
the 30th anniversary date in both Washington, D.C. and Dallas, 
Texas; the establishment of both regional and local affiliate 
offices around the country; the continued coordinating of 
educational and lobbying efforts on the Executive and Legislative 
branches of government; and the fermentation of an outreach program 
to all progressive groups and organizations. 

The committee is at a crucial stage of it's development at the 
present time. In order to realize the common sense goals set forth 
by the committee, we need your help in contacting as many 
volunteers, political activists and potential donors as possible. 
Towards those ends we are requesting that you join our efforts and 
make available to the committee your data base of membership, 
clientele and patrons. 

Since the stated goals and aims of the committee are those of a 
collaborative nature and not one of competitive effort, we are 
asking for your further assistance by supplying the requested 
information at as nominal a charge as possible, or your help in 
doing mailings for our common goals. 

Time is of the essence, for we must be at full power when major 
media attention is refocused on the J.F.K. case with the 30th 
anniversary of his death. 

These efforts represent, in the committee's opinion, the last best 
chance we all have of coming to terms with the proper recording of 
our own history -- and thus the wedding of justice to this case at 
long last. Please join us in our efforts towards that purpose. 

Respectfully yours, 


